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From: Andrew Arifuzzaman 
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
Subject: My comments for 2018.PW27.8 on February 27, 2018 Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
Date: Thursday, February 22, 2018 10:36:56 AM 

To the City Clerk: 

Please add my comments to the agenda for the February 27, 2018 Public Works and
 Infrastructure Committee meeting on item 2018.PW27.8, Pilot Bike Share Program in South
 East Scarborough 

I understand that my comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the
 public record and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of
 City Council or its committees. Also, I understand that agendas and minutes are posted online
 and my name may be indexed by search engines like Google. 

Comments: 

With respect to the the Bikeshare program for Southwest Scarborough, the Univeristy fo
 Toronto Scarborough would be strong in support. With over 14,000 students and a campus
 that spans some 300 hundred acres adjacent to parkland trails and bike corridors the campus
 is ideal suited to host bike share sites and generate significant usage for both recreation and
 transportation for our community. We would be happy to work with TPA to explore
 implementation and host sites. 

Andrew I Arifuzzaman 

Chief Administrative Officer 

UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO SCARBOROUGH 
Arts & Administration Building, Room AA419 
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